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1. CALL TO ORDER BY THE SCHOOL BOARD CHAIR

2. ROLL CALL BY SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS
  Mr. Allen absent.

3. OPENING COMMENTS BY SCHOOL BOARD MEMBERS AND SUPERINTENDENT
    OF SCHOOLS
    Kelly Barrera expressed her happiness with the smooth closing
    to the school year and the positive feedback from the surveys.

4. WORKSHOP TOPICS:
4.01 INK! Update presented by Donna Lueders, Executive Director, INK!; 

            David Hartzel, Director of Development, INK!; James Wheeler, Take
            Stock in Children, Student Services Coordinator; Mary Alice Hayes, FLY
            (Five Learning Years), Program Director; and Allyson Breger, Tools 4
            Schools Coordinator.

     4.02 Nease High School FDOT Easement presented by Sidney Ansbacher, 
            School Board Attorney.

     4.03 Meadow Ridge Rezoning presented by Nicole Cubbedge, Executive 
            Director for Planning and Government Relations.

5. PUBLIC COMMENT
    1. Vania Goldman, 58 Frontier Land Trail, Ponte Vedra Beach, FL 32081.
        Ms. Goldman spoke about overcrowding in schools.

    2. Anthony Coleman, PO Box 113, St. Augustine, FL 32085
        Mr. Coleman spoke about Take Stock in Children.

6. CLOSING COMMENTS BY SCHOOL BOARD MEMBERS AND SUPERINTENDENT 
    OF SCHOOLS
    Bill Mignon stated the meeting was very informative and appreciated
    the INK! update.

    Patrick Canan made an observation regarding a hybrid scenario upon returning 
    to school in the fall.

Kelly Barrera shared she is looking forward to feedback from parents as we move
    forward to the next school year.  She encouraged everyone to continue 
    conversations regarding summer activities and what the next school year will bring.

    Bev Slough expressed appreciation to the staff and Superintendent Forson's 
    direction for next school year.  She is encouraged by the large percentage of 
    participation with the surveys and stated the community's input and level of 
    comfort is very important as decisions continue to be made.

    Tim Forson was encouraged by the high percentage of completed surveys 
    by our district families.  Next school year we will very likely return to a
    hybrid model of education.  We will continue to collect data as August
    approaches.  He asked that we continue with engagement, involvement,
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    and patience.

7. ADJOURNMENT at 10:42 AM.
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